Sunflower Page 1 of 1
Towm Clerk's Copy
¥\
Joyce Smith
From: Carol Abernethy on behalf of Cal Horton
Sent:  Wednesday, April 14, 2004 3:22 PM
To: '‘Barbara Rynerson'
Cc: Sally Greene (w); Bill Strom; Cam Hill; Dorothy Verkerk ; Ed Harrison; Jim Ward (w) ; Kevin Foy;
Mark Kleinschmidt ; 'Jim Ward'; 'Edith Wiggins'; Toni Pendergraph; Bruce Heflin; Cal Horton; Flo
Miller; Joyce Smith; Ralph Karpinos; Sonna Loewenthal (sloewenthal@nc.rr.com); Owen Franklin;
Catherine Lazorko; Emily Dickens
Subject: Citizen Comment RE: Renaming Airport Road

A copy of your email message has been forwarded to each Council Member.

Carol Abemethy

Exec. Asst., Manager's Office
Town of Chapet Hill

4/14/2004

----- Original Message-----

From: Barbara Rynerson [mailto:broz@mindspring.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2004 3:19 PM

To: Manager

Subject: Renaming Airport Road

| wish to express my opposition to renaming Airport Road to anything but what it
already is. | have looked at a map of both Durham and Chapel Hill and | do believe |
found at least 5 MLK blvd, street or road. The Blvd. in Durham, being a main
thoroughfare, would make renaming Airport road to MLK terribly confusing, especially
to a newcomer. Even |, a long term resident of Chapel Hill, have a lot of trouble
finding a street on the map that is unfamiliar, only to find two or more with the same
name. | urge the town council to strongly resist this request.

Thank you - Barbara Rynerson, 101 Pebble Court, 27516



